
From:  Jennifer Bird <jen@jenbirdistheword.com>

Sent
time:  

03/30/2021 11:26:14 AM

To:  
Milena.Zasadzien@lacity.org; Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org; Daniel.Schneidereit@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.raman@lacity.org

Subject: Millennium Trenching
 

The Millennium Project around the beloved Capitol Records Tower has been going on for years. I’ve always maintained the
project is too large for the area, and will cause untold traffic at an area that cannot handle it. Given it is on or near a fault, proper
study of the area must happen and hasn’t thus far. 

With the current work, the city and developer must provide open, transparent and proper trenching by NEUTRAL experts NOT
PAID FOR BY MILLENNIUM. 

Thank you.

Jennifer Bird
Silver Lake resident, former Capitol Records employee
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